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Our NEW Website 
Come and  check  out our new website, give feedback 

and  find out more  about us, the work we  do and  sign  up 
to become  a member @ 

www.voice4parents-wolves.co.uk or scan the QR code opposite.  

We hope you enjoy it as we are updating it all the time with 
new information. If you have any queries,  

comments,   suggestions or feedback on the     
website or if you would like to see something 

important added, please feel welcome to email: 
emma@voice4parents.co.uk  

How to become a member? 

In order to go straight to our membership form, please use this 
QR code. 

 Please be ready to show proof of address and SEND need if 
asked. Also note memberships  and membership number          
queries are     processed   every Monday evenings 
only.    Outside of these hours, we cannot        
guarantee a swift response. 

 

See FREE helpful           
resources at: 

Sunshine Support 

Happy New Year to everyone reading our last Newsletter of 2023.  

We hope you all had a safe and enjoyable Christmas  

Help and Support in our City  

 Food Banks—https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/benefits/social-security-benefits/food-banks-and-
soup-kitchens 

 Community Shops— https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/cost-of-living-support/community-shops 

 The Good Shepherd—https://www.gsmwolverhampton.org.uk/ 

 The Well—https://www.thewellwolverhampton.co.uk/ 

 The Good Night Project— https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/cost-of-living-support/the-good-night-
project 

 IASS  - https://wolvesiass.org/ 

 Include Me Too—https://includemetoo.org.uk/contact-us/ 

 Sunshine Support—Resources – Sunshine Support (sunshine-support.org)  

 Please also remember to check out our V4P Website —  

WWW.VOICE4PARENTS-WOLVES.CO.UK and look under our ‘support in the city tab’ for further details. 

There are a number of ways to feed back to us; using the 
link https://forms.office.com/r/bq86NFX8wq,  

on our website under the feedback tab or on our facebook 
pages. 

Website 

WWW.voice4parents-wolves.co.uk Voice4Parents-Wolverhampton | Facebook 

 

Christmas 2023 Panto 

A massive Thank You to everyone that attended 
the Christmas Panto—Sinbad the Sailor. We hope 
you all had loads of fun and laughs. Please go to 

our website  

WWW.VOICE4PARENTS-WOLVES.CO.UK/GALLERY and watch the 
latest video.  
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